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04/01/2025  13:37:072024/5410/P COMMNT Nicola Shears I welcome the withdrawal of the original application and the amendments that have been made. Many of the 

concerns raised have been taken into account and the reduction of the overall scale, the height and mass of 

the proposal is significant. The adjustments to the front elevation are an improvement, in particular, the setting 

back of the second story to follow the existing precedent. 

I could not establish the location of the Air Sourced Heat Pump. From the roof plan it appears to have been 

placed elsewhere which is to be welcomed. However, if it is to be at roof level I would have concerns over the 

potential for noise pollution.
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